
I am very supportive of HB4002 which funds DEQ’s Cleaner Air Oregon program. It 
needs backing from the legislature to get up and running quickly to protect the 
health of Oregonians.  
I am dismayed that special interest lobby groups could hold more persuasion over 
funding issues than the basic knowledge that Oregons are harmed by toxic 
air pollution.  
 
 
I support HB 4002 
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Lebanon, Oregon 
 


